
FCMF wishes you a successful 2016 festival season 
and extends our gratitude to the many volunteers 

who make this possible each year! 

NATIONAL MUSIC FESTIVAL 
August 11 – 13, 2016 
MacEwan University, 

Alberta College Campus 
& McDougall United Church 

Edmonton, Alberta 
 

For more information, please contact: 
Executive Director – Heather Bedford-Clooney 

14004 75 Ave. NW, Edmonton, AB  T5R 2Y6 
Phone: 1.877.323.3263 (FCMF) 

info@fcmf.org 
www.fcmf.org 


